
STA Engineering Request 

 

Over the past several months, K284DA has been experiencing transmission system problems. The issues 

lead to the failure of the transmitter. 

Estrella Broadcasting requests authorization to transmit K284DA from a lower antenna with lower power 

on the same tower as licensed. 

Estrella Broadcasting plans to replace coax and antenna in the coming months. This should be completed 

within 180 days. 


